
Green Valley Amateur Radio Club
Board Meeting Minutes

A meeting of the Board of the Green Valley Amateur Radio Club was held on 5 March 
2024 at 1 PM.

In attendance were board members:
Gene Short, N8ELA, Joe Pinter, KK7DB, Rick Rogers, K7RCR, Ron Phillips, AA7RP, 
Bruce Tewksbury, K3BAT, Tom Lang, K7VOA
Also in attendance: Jon Otto, AD7GS

President Gene welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending.

Old Business:

The country store is now closed.  While the club is accepting donations the donated 
equipment will not be placed in an inventory but merely disposed of in some manner.  
Gene will be responsible for now to pick up the equipment.  Tom Lang made a motion to
remove the form presently on the web site with an eye toward revising the form.  Rick 
seconded.  The motion passed.  The form will be removed until a revised form has been
created.  This issue should though be brought up at the club meeting.  A process should
be established.        

New Business

Green Valley First Responders Fair:
Tom Lang has left multiple messages with the organizers and has not received a call 
back.

Ham Fest Prizes:  The club received three coupons from ARRL to give out at the ham 
fest.  They were not handed out so will be given out at the April meeting.  Members 
must be present to win.

ARRL wants a short writeup about the hamfest.  President Gene will write it up and 
send it to all the board members for review and then submit it to ARRL.

Road Cleanup:
Next road cleanup is Saturday March 16 at 7:30 AM.  

The meeting was adjourned at 1:45 PM.

  


